
 
 
 
From: Stuart Taylor <stuart@lspltd.co.uk>  
Sent: 27 May 2020 12:01 
To: Jones, Ollie <Ollie.Jones@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Myra Thomson < > 
Subject: Kingcup Cottage, Wellington Marsh - 201326 

 

Dear Ollie,  

By way of an introduction, I am the applicants' planning consultant at Les Stephan 

Planning Ltd. 

I note that you are the case officer for the above planning application. 

I have checked the Council's web page for the application but it appears that the 

attached FRA and Drainage Assessment report has not been uploaded. 

Could I ask you to arrange this, please? 

Also, could you forward copies of the report to the relevant consultees. 

Thank you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Stuart 

 

Stuart Taylor BA(Hons) BPL MRTPI DMS 

Planning Consultant | Les Stephan Planning Ltd 

 

Please note that my working hours are Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 

9.00am - 5.00pm 
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